
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
We are inviting all our pupils to wear non-uniform and 
participate in the children in need theme of a 
SPOTacular day on Friday 17th November.  
 
If your child has any spotty clothing or stickers to stick 
on clothing items, please feel free for them to wear it. 
 
Please do not worry though if they have not and please 
do not go to any expense to buy any. 


